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NEREJ is here for your business. WE ARE OPEN.  

As we all monitor the evolving situation with COVID-19, the NEREJ would like to assure you that we
are working remotely and will continue to provide readers and clients with our full range of services.

There will undoubtedly be a steady flow of information coming out that will affect the entire CRE
industry and we are committed to delivering prompt, pertinent coverage during this unprecedented
time. 

To help keep the CRE community up to date, we will be offering free digital subscriptions to both our
NE and NY publications as well as all other digital products we offer.  Email jpicard@nerej.com to
set up an account.   Also, please be on the lookout for updates from us as we will be working hard to
come up with creative ways to keep people informed of your firm&#39;s operations. 

Have any questions?

Please feel free to reach out to any of your journal contacts via email and thanks for your
understanding as we will do our best to address everyone&#39;s needs and concerns in a timely
manner.  Most importantly, we wish you all good health!
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